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Ma'Ayn Johnson

From: Emily Groendyke <

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 10:13 AM

To: Ma'Ayn Johnson

Cc: Paul.Habib@lacity.org

Subject: Please don't approve the current RHNA package

Dear Ms. Johnson, 

 

I write to ask that you not approve the current RHNA consultation package. RHNA methodology should center 

on existing need.  

 

The recently released homelessness numbers show that housing costs are pushing many people into the streets. 

Rent burdened households are the most at risk. Certainly it’ll be difficult  to determine how much housing needs 

to be built to protect these households. But homelessness is a crisis in LA. The city and SCAG need to figure 

out how to address it now, not over 25 years.  

 

Thanks for your consideration,  

Emily Groendyke 

 

L.A., CA 90042 




